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INSIGHTS + NEWS

Worcester Medicine Publishes “A Macro Look at MACRA”

BY PETER J. MARTIN « DECEMBER 13,2016

The Worcester District Medical Society published an article by Peter Martin in the September/October 2016 edition of
its bimonthly publication, Worcester Medicine, discussing changes brought about by the Medicare Access and CHIP
Reauthorization Act of 2015 (MACRA). MACRA will introduce a scoring system for many Medicare-participating
physicians. Data collected beginning in 2017 will affect physician reimbursements in 2019.

You can read “A Macro Look at Macra” on page 16 of the September/October 2016 issue of Worcester Medicine on the
Worcester District Medical Society’s website.
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